Scout Projects Benefit The Del Monte Forest Conservancy and
the Pebble Beach Riding And Trails Association

Three dedicated scouts, We want to thank these three scouts and their
Brian Long, Michael Ryan Scout Master, Dave Randall. Their hard work
and Mackenzie Ryan from is greatly appreciated and we wish them all the
Troop 90 in Pacific Grove best as Eagle Scouts.

have been working toward
the distinguished Eagle
Scout rank.

CONSERVANCY

Brian and Michael have been diligently
fundraising, purchasing, painting, milling and
setting 30 trail posts within the Forest and Del
Monte Conservancy properties, making hiking
and equestrian trails more user friendly. Pebble
Beach Riding and Trails Association proudly
sponsored the scouts along with the Pebble
Beach Company who has supported the project
by helping the scouts mill the posts.

Mackenzie Ryan has been making and installing 5 :
8 owl nesting boxes in five selected areas of S ———
Indian Village, Pescadero Canyon, SFB Morse

Memorial Lot, and the PB golf course. http://www.delmonteforestconservancy.org




